Notes on the CEC Kent Walk 11th May 2024

The walk started from Cranbrook and took a route which passed through the church yard
and by Great Swifts, a substantial mansion before taking a grassy path through woodland
leading to a gulley where it crossed a narrow lane.

The route continued to Sissinghurst Castle along a woodland path with a bridge crossing a
stream. After lunch at Sissinghurst Castle we returned to Cranbrook via an alternative route.

The length of the walk was approximately 7.5 miles and 12 walkers took part.
Thanks to Derek Gregory for leading the walk, providing interesting commentaries

and booking lunch and also to and Laurence Bayard for his assistance.
Thanks also to everybody who joined us.

Tony Barber




